)( Douglaos County School District

Rithard OConrall. Ed. D
Do et Meahea P

December 17, 2001

Stan Ward

Ward Construction

2780 South Shoshone Street, Suite 315
Engleweed, CO BO110

Stam:

This letter is to express my appreciation for the professional manrer in which Werd
Censtruction completed Eldorade Elementary School for Deouglas County Schoals.

I believe that your menogement skills, preficient scheduling end ective invelvement played
ah important part in the preject progressing smoothly threwsghout the construction period.
Your assigning twa superinfendents to our project—one for the building and one for the
site —was instrumental in the success of finishing both the building and the extensive
landscaping work within the tight time line imposed by the School District,

Again, you and your organization are to be commended for a job well done. We look
forward to werking with yeu again in the near future.

Sincerely,
Michael B. Mell

Froject Manoger

cC:  Jim Wages, EL34 File: 270
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Januany 10, 2002

Ward Constructicn

Adtn: Slan Ward

2750 Sauth Shoshana Strect
=uite 215

Englawocd, Colorado BO110

Douglas County Elamentary Schools #234
LKA Project Na, 00-015

Stan, Douglas County Elementary School 834 is the first projoet | have workad on
wihich Ward Consiruction was the General Contracior, and 1 just wanicd 1o say ihank
you for vour offorls on bohalf of Douglas County Schools and congratulations on
completing tha project on schadufo and within budgol, Your conslruclon
managemant team was exemplary given the tight construction schedule with which
you had to maoet,

Trhraugh the pre-gualification process In cocperation wilh the Douglas County School
Dristrict, we iry 1o identify high qguality General Conlraclors fo construct the projecls,
which we have designed for he Scheol Dislrict, IV's always a pleasure when we ¢an
add a firm like Ward Consiruction te that lisl,

The Scheol District appears pleased wilh the project, and we have heard many
favorable comments about the building. LKA Pariners, Inc. kepes [hat yeur firm too
found this project 1o be rewarding, We look forward 1o your parlicipation in fulure
projecls,

Sincerely,




